
The tasks and construction schedule continues similarly to last week’s update, but there are two 
additional items to update you on: 
 

 We decided to take advantage of the quieter building during Spring Break to get some temp 
walls built to speed up the transition into Phase II scheduled to begin on May 6th. The opening 
on the 3rd floor around the planters will be walled in next week, but an opening will be left at the 
stairs for access. This will push all furniture in about 2-3 feet, but will not interrupt any 
operations. Additionally, a temp wall will be built, but an opening will be left open in student 
involvement just after Meeting Room B to prepare for storage support for item that will need to 
relocate from the 2nd to 3rd floor during Phase II. 
 

 A new video will soon be added to our webpage. It is an interview video discussing the new 
dining hall space. You can view it here: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nzBx1AE_Ppr_AuQngbssVAudcCEtuy9Z/view?usp=sharing  
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